
 

 

Illinois Power Generating Company, LLC 
1500 East Port Plaza Drive 

    Collinsville, IL 62234 

 

Mr. Vikash Bhakta 

Illinois Environmental Protection Agency 

Air Pollution Control 

1000 Converse Avenue – FL3 

Springfield, IL 62794 

 

RE: Duck Creek Power Station Demolition 60 Day Notice 

 

Dear Mr. Bhakta, 

Illinois Power Generating Company, LLC is submitting the required 60-day demolition notice per Public 

Act 102-0631. Attached is a copy of the newspaper notice and the Demolition and Fugitive Dust Control 

Plan. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding the submittal, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

618.381.3124 or dianna.tickner@vistracorp.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dianna Tickner 

Sr Director Decommissioning & Demolition 
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